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Tonight’s WildLanterns canceled 
 
SEATTLE— Due to forecasts for extreme wind and weather, Woodland Park Zoo is 
canceling WildLanterns for tonight, Tuesday, Nov. 19.  
 
Ticket holders for tonight will be contacted directly by email to assist in rescheduling 
their visit.   
 
Animals will be moved indoors for their safety as needed. To prepare for the 
possibility of power outages, the zoo will have generators ready to support animals 
that require power and heat, such as reptiles.  
 
To learn more about Woodland Park Zoo, visit www.zoo.org and follow the zoo 
on Facebook, Instagram and TikTok.  
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